

25th February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

## **PFA Mother's Day Event**

This year King's Park Academy's PFA will be holding a Mother's Day Event. Children will have the chance to make a card and small gift in school to wrap up and take home to celebrate their Mums and other important people in their lives.

The cost will be £2 per gift.

Money will be due in by Monday, 9<sup>th</sup> March 2020 and children will be supported the week beginning the 16th March 2020 in making their card and gifts ready to be sent home in time for Mother's Day on Sunday, 22<sup>nd</sup> March 2020.

To take part, please hand £2 to your child's class teacher in a sealed envelope with the following details written on the front:

PFA Mother's Day Event Child's Name Child's Class

If you have any questions, please see Miss Heckford or message the PFA's Facebook page 'KPA Events'

Yours faithfully

Miss Heckford



Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Alexandra Prout, BA, Director of Primary Education Lauren Dean, BA (Hons), Principal



E kpa@kingspark-academy.co.uk T 01202 395138 Ashley Road, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH1 4NB



